THE WHITE HOUSE

Dear Mr. Altrad:

On behalf of President Obama, I'm honored to invite you to speak at the 6th Annual Global Entrepreneurship Summit to be held July 25 and 26 in Nairobi, Kenya. Specifically, we would like you to give an "ignite talk" highlighting your entrepreneurial experience and vision.

The United States government, through the Department of State, is pleased to cover the costs of hotels and ground transportation to and from official Global Entrepreneurship Summit events in Nairobi for speakers. We are not able to provide air transportation. Your participation will demonstrate your personal commitment to the President's long-standing support for entrepreneurship and his call to action on May 11 to generate new investment in entrepreneurs around the world.

Attached you will find a brief description of the session at the GES in which we hope you will participate. Note that there will be additional opportunities for you to engage with entrepreneurs and other participants through speed mentoring and other sessions.

Please contact

Department of State to confirm your acceptance of this invitation and to raise any questions you may have. She and her team will follow up to coordinate all the necessary logistical arrangements.

We look forward to seeing you at the 6th Annual Global Entrepreneurship Summit!

Sincerely,

Courtney Beale

Senior Director, National Security Council

